CHUGIAK COMMUNITY COUNCIL PO Box 671350 Chugiak, AK 99567 chugiakcouncil@gmail.com

October 28, 2012

TO: Distribution

RE: Resolution Regarding Eklutna Snow Disposal Site

At its regularly scheduled public meeting on October 18, 2012, the Chugiak Community Council membership, by Resolution duly made and approved unanimously, affirmed its support for Eklutna Inc's proposed snow disposal site, including necessary nighttime operations.

The Council also suggests the Municipality of Anchorage take advantage of such a site to reduce the size of snow berms along roads throughout our community in heavy snowfall years such as this past winter.

Signed.

Amy Demboski

President

Chugiak Community Council

amydemb@hotmail.com

Phone: 688-2671